
Progression Pathways Process 

 

• Students have all been involved in assemblies regarding the pathways process.   
• Students who were interested in participating in taster sessions have been given that 

opportunity to experience new subjects that have not previously been offered as a 
pathway choice. 

• All students and parents have been invited to attend the Progression pathways Open 
evening on Thursday 18th April from 4 – 6pm. 

• Students will make their choices by the deadline of Friday 26th April.  Edge tutors will 
assist them in this and in entering the choices onto our on-line programme. 

• Confirmation of choices will be communicated in June. 

 

All students will study for at least 8 GCSE’s.  This will include English Literature, English 
Language, Mathematics, Science (worth 2 GCSE’s) and three additional choices. 

Some students have been invited to study either French or Spanish and some students 
have been pre-selected for separate Science.  All students will be issued with a paper 
pathways form which they can use to select their choices, if they have been chosen for a 
language or Science this will be pre -populated for them. 

A copy of the form is included at the bottom of this document. 

All students will need to choose at least one Ebacc subject and then at least two further 
choices.  Ebacc subjects are Languages, History, Geography or Separate Science (Which is 
pre-selected only).  These are subjects which give students a strong grounding in their 
studies now, and in further studies at KS5. 

This will be further explained at our progression pathways evening. 

Please make use of the guide which we have produced for parents and students which 
outlines all of the subjects that students will study in years 10&11.  Core subjects are 
English, Maths and Science.  Students also participate in statutory PE and Edge (PSHE). 

We have also included some videos for some of the subjects which students can select for 
their additional choices.  We hope these will be informative and helpful when making 
choices. 

It is very important when thinking about the choices that students consider the fact that 
they will need to make reserve choices.  Whilst every effort will be made to allocate all 
students all of their first choices it may not be possible and so students will be allocated 
their reserve choices. 



 


